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Madame Chair Kelley and Committee Members,

Thank you for the opportunity to submit my testimony in support of House Bill 1250.

My name is Rico Albacarys and I'm an employee and member of the International Brotherhood of
Electrical Workers Local 24, in Baltimore.

Maryland is at a crossroads in its future of energy generation. We as a society have the
resources and foresight to improve our methods of generating energy. This can and should be done,
while considering the needs of working men and women in Maryland. The task force created by HB 1250
is a valiant first step in accomplishing this.

This is why I'm asking you to give HB 1250 a favorable report.

Sincerely,

[
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Rico Albaca

Assistant Business Manager



